Dear Rep Evan P. Shanley,

As a volunteer with RISAA | write in support of legislation that will reform the
CRMC. There seems to be statewide recognition that this entity is not effective any longer in its current
structure and has not met the demands of coastal regulations.

| ask you to move H 5706 and H5453 out of committee so that these bills can be voted on by the full
House.

Thank you for your service to Rhode Island.
Jean Bowen

87 Oak Street
Wakefield, RI 02872



